2010/11 PHMS School Advisory Council

Thursday, November 18, 2010

1.

Members Sign In/ Welcome

Funding Recipients Presentations

School Accountability Report—Dr. Carmichael
School Update—Dr. Carmichael

Member Comments

Important Dates

Remaining SAC Meeting Dates 2010-11

December 16, 2010
January 20, 2011
February 17, 2011

March 17, 2011



April 21, 2011
May 19, 2010

SAC minutes for October 21, 2010

Meeting begins at 6:05pm with Welcome and Introductions

Members Present: Dr. Clay Carmichael, Jonathan Higgins, Adrienne Paone, Diana Fye, Sheryl

Adams, Alan Hladik, Gustavo Ayala, David Morell, Patricia Dominguez

Review and passage of minutes from September 2010 meeting.

The SAC budget is $5200 this year (this is later revealed as a misquote as funds were withdrawn

from the prior year).

There were three requests for funding from faculty at PMHS:

1. Kate Neff and Lisa Nicks requested $370 for FAME professional development. This would
benefit the entire school with the knowledge they gather from the conference in Orlando.
Their request was for half the cost of the trip.

2. Leslie Bendt requested $720 for AVID tutorial professional development in Celebration,
Florida. This would benefit the students in AVID tutorial, as well as, students in the school.
She would be able to pass along AVID strategies to all faculty.

3. S500 for subs was requested to send four English teachers to help create the End of Course
exams for English classes for a one day event in county.

All three items were approved for a total cost of $1590. This leaves the SAC funds with $3610

remaining.

School recognition funds should be coming in soon. We do not know the amount we will

receive, but voted on the ballot that will go before the faculty. The faculty will have three

choices: 1. Staff of 2009/2010 only will split the money. 2. 25% for new staff with the remainder
for the 2009/2010 staff. 3. 5% for academic programs with the remainder going to staff of

2009/2010 and 25% for new staff.

If option 3 is chosen, the SAC committee will be given a full report of how academic funds are

used by the school.

Updates

1. November 5 and 6 the seniors of the Thespian club will hold their one-act plays at 8 PM in
the PAC. The event costs $5.

2. November 11 PMHS will have a Solar Panel Station dedication from 10:00-10:30 AM. All are
invited to this event.

3. December 12 PMHS will host the Science of Heavy Equipment Symposium all day.

4. $2300 from energy savings last year was given to the school. The department chairs voted
to buy graphing calculators for students to check out as needed for classes or tests.

5. Comments

Is the resource officer giving students tickets for loud music? Speeding with a radar detector?

When will the new health center open? Most likely November 1, 2010.

Adjourned at 7:00.






